
The Power of 
Storytelling in 

Content 
Marketing



Who am I?



Who am I?



Tell me about 
You… 

Where are you 
livestreaming 
from?

What do you want to learn 
today?
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Where would you like to 
use storytelling?

Videos? LinkedIn? Blogs?



What to expect from 
today!

Why stories are in our DNA

How companies tell good stories

Three tips for telling better stories



Why stories are in our 
DNA
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a story?

Q



Stories = Information 
Structured Properly



How your brain 
reacts to 
stories



Resting brain 
waves 

chapters 
of Pompeii



Your brain is not the same
 after a story



Stories are a
Transformative Art



Example:



Option 1. 

(Not storytelling)



Option 2.
 “When WWII ended, 

people poured into the 
streets of London shouting 

for joy.”
(Storytelling)



Option 3. 

(Storytelling)



Exercise: Many people fear the 
question: 

“So who are you and 
what do you do?” 

What if you made your life 
story into a 
three-sentence story. 

Action:

Take a few minutes and try 
to write your story. 



How companies
and people tell 

good stories
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But first, 
a reminder...



Fake storytelling
doesn’t 
work.



Naked Juice 
(Pepsi Co.)



Volkswagen



Fruit 
Roll-Ups



Rachel Hollis’s 
Marriage







Nike

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xFUjRnC3zUo


Q

What story is Nike Trying 
to tell?



But you don’t have to 
spend billions to tell a 

good story.









Exercise
Write down a storytelling 
moment you remember 

from either a company or a 
person.

It can be a television 
advertisement, social media 

post, youtube video, or 
otherwise.

Share yours with the group.



Quick Q & A

●
●

●
●



Three tips for telling 
better stories in your 

content
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Tip: 1 Use Metaphors



In March, 
we filled a 

lot of 
positions

In March, 
we filled an 
avalanche 
of positions



Brain sees... Brain sees...

...and feels and hears and smells



Last year, 
we helped 

hire 25 
developers

Last year, we 
loaded up 

New 
Software Co. 
with an army 
of developers



Brain sees... Brain sees...

...and feels and hears and smells



Tip #2...



What is NOT 
shown in this 
sequence? 

Scene progression...



Tip #2: Cut the Middle



Q

How do you know what 
parts of your stories 

work well?



Tip #3: Show a Transformation



I can see
Not a story



I once was blind, but now
I can see

Incredible story!



What do good stories have in common?



Few things are more 
powerful than 

transformation



Remember this?



Remember this?



What you have learned 
today

Why stories are in our DNA

How people and companies 
are telling good stories

Three tips for integrating 
storytelling into your content





Final Quick Q & A



Stay in touch!

with

Todd Brison

toddbrison


